## INTERNATIONAL HYDROGRAPHIC ORGANIZATION



# ORGANISATION HYDROGRAPHIQUE INTERNATIONALE

### THIS CIRCULAR LETTER REQUIRES A RESPONSE

IHB File No. FO/598/01

CIRCULAR LETTER 44/2012 04 May 2012

#### MEMBERSHIP OF THE FINANCE COMMITTEE

Dear Hydrographer,

- 1 The XVIIIth International Hydrographic Conference (IHC) decided that Mrs Muriel NATALI-LAURE, Controller General of Accounts (Monaco) and Mr Andrew Millard, the UKHO Chief Finance Officer will assume the posts of Chair and Vice-Chair of the Finance Committee respectively, until the next IHC in 2017.
- In order to establish the list of Member State contacts for the Finance Committee you are kindly requested to fill in the attached form and return it to the Bureau no later than 15 June.

On behalf of the Directing Committee

Yours sincerely,

Vice Admiral Alexandros MARATOS President

### RESPONSE FORM (to be returned to the IHB by 15 June 2012 E-mail: info@iho.int - Fax: +377 93 10 81 40)

Member State:	
Conta	act: E-mail:
1.	Do you intend to participate in the Finance Committee?
	YES NO
2.	If YES please provide the details of your representative
3	Do you have any comments?